
24 February at REME, Lyneham 

7 of our cars gathered in front of the Museum for a 
photoshoot to publicise our 2018 branch rally.  It was a bright morning but 

very cold in the shade, so we were pleased to be able to repair indoors to the 
café for elevenses.

We were welcomed by a member of the REME staff


